BE SAFE.

WASH YOUR HANDS & STAY INDOORS.

BE SMART.

HAVE SYMPTOMS? GET CHECKED.

BE KIND.

SUPPORT EACH OTHER.

TAKE COVID-19 SERIOUSLY.

Due to the current situation regarding COVID-19, we are concerned for the well-being of our Sposato Group family and the communities we serve. In order to adhere to recommendations by health experts regarding social distancing and to ensure the safety of our team and our clients, we have implemented the following measures:

- We continue to encourage our team members to stay home if they show any symptoms of illness and to follow CDC guidelines regarding testing and self-quarantine
- We have implemented new cleaning/disinfecting measures for our trucks and branch offices
- We have created flexible work hours to help our team members adjust to the current situation
- Although we enjoy meeting face-to-face with our customers, currently we are encouraging our staff to use the telephone, email or other electronic means to stay in touch. This will help us avoid unnecessary contact while still maintaining our service commitment to you.

All current contracts and projects will continue as scheduled. Our offices are closed to the public until further notice. You may pay your bill online and chat with us at www.sposatogroup.com or you can call us at 302-645-4773. Our staff is ready to help you in any way we can. Please don't hesitate to contact us with any needs or concerns you may have.

